
Draft Plans of Management for Urban Parks and Sportsgrounds 
lnner Canberra and Tuggeranong 

Pursuant to section 197 of the Land (Planning and Environment) Act 1991, the 
Conservator of Flora and Fauna has prepared draft Plans of Management for - 
a) lnner Canberra's Urban Parks and Sportsgrounds; and 
b) Tuggeranong's Urban Parks and Sportsgrounds. 

Copies of the draft plans may be obtained or inspected during business hours at the 
following Government shopfronts - 

East Row, Canberra City; 
Ground Floor, Swanson Plaza, Swanson Court, Belconnen; 
Ground Floor, Homeworld Building Tuggeranong Town Centre; 
Ground Floor, Woden Library, Woden Town Centre; 
Ground Floor, Macarthur House, 12 Wattle Street, Lyneham; and 
Ground Floor, Dame Pattie Menzies House, 16 Challis Street, Dickson, 

The draft plans may also be viewed on the Canberra Urban Parks website at 
http:llwww.dpa.act.gov.aulcupl 

Interested persons are invited to submit written comments on the draft plans by 
2 November 1998, addressed to - 

Plans of Management 
Canberra Urban Parks and Places 
PO Box 352 
Civic Square ACT 2608 

Telephone requests for copies of the plans, and general enquiries may be directed to 
Mr Ian Baird, Canberra .Urban Parks and Places, (02) 6207 2.507. 
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